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  Kimono Keiichi Takasawa,2013-10 This is a new release of the original 1948
edition.
  Hachiko Pamela S. Turner,2009-04-06 Imagine walking to the same place every
day, to meet your best friend. Imagine watching hundreds of people pass by
every morning and every afternoon. Imagine waiting, and waiting, and waiting.
For ten years. This is what Hachiko did. Hachiko was a real dog who lived in
Tokyo, a dog who faithfully waited for his owner at the Shibuya train station
long after his owner could not come to meet him. He became famous for his
loyalty and was adored by scores of people who passed through the station
every day. This is Hachiko’s story through the eyes of Kentaro, a young boy
whose life is changed forever by his friendship with this very special dog.
Simply told, and illustrated with Yan Nascimbene’s lush watercolors, the
legend of Hachiko will touch your heart and inspire you as it has inspired
thousands all over the world.
  The Lonely Doll Dare Wright,2022-11-09 The Lonely Doll is a children's
classic. Through innovative photography and simple text, Dare Wright brings
the world of dolls and bears to life with an ageless alchemy.
  New Tatting Tomoko Morimoto,2014-04-10 A beautiful and detailed
introduction to tatting! With the growing interest in lace, New Tatting is a
fantastic book for getting started in the craft. Tatting is a means of
creating lace by looping threads together using tiny shuttles and your
fingers (with occasional help from a crochet hook). It creates dainty chains
and edgings as well as single motifs and is used to edge and decorate
textiles and clothing, as jewelry, or as large-scale lace projects in itself.
Tatting is getting new respect in the crafting world as people discover its
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traditional beauty while giving it a more modern inflection. In New Tatting,
you will explore modern color and a fresh approach to tatting with incredible
step by-step photos and beautiful projects. This book appeals to people who
have never tatted before as well as tatters looking for something new and
inspirational. Anyone interested in making lace will find that New Tatting
offers everything needed to get started.
  Let's Scare Bear Yuko Katakawa,2019-07-09 Let's scare bear! says the tiny
mouse. But the pint-size bully's plan backfires in this riff on a Japanese
folktale. An ALA Notable Children's Book Mouse, Fox, Spider, and Snake all
want to scare Bear. But Bear is the bravest animal in the forest--nothing
scares Bear. Except, maybe, one thing. Bear says that he's scared of manju
cakes. Armed with that knowledge, the animals hatch a plan to scare Bear with
manju cakes. . . . lots and lots of them. . . . only to learn that the only
scary thing is how much Bear loves to eat them! Yuko Katakawa's bright art is
full of detail and humor, from Snake's bow and glasses to Spider's web-spun
comments on their ill-fated tricks. Based on Scary Manju, a tale in the
Japanese oral tradition known as rakugo, Let's Scare Bear is a trickster tale
that reminds us that bullies come in all shapes and sizes--and that when we
share instead, everyone wins.
  Everybody Is Yawning ,2016-08-09 It's time for bed! The kitten yawns. Look.
I think it is tired. All the little animals yawn. And the little kid? Does
the little kid yawn too? You'll find out as you lift-the-flaps in this
surprising book. A sleepytime book filled with tired animals and friendly
flaps--Amazon.com.
  Villa Incognito Tom Robbins,2005-08-30 Imagine that there are American MIAs
who chose to remain missing after the Vietnam War. Imagine that there is a
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family in which four generations of strong, alluring women have shared a
mysterious connection to an outlandish figure from Japanese folklore. Imagine
just those things (don’t even try to imagine the love story) and you’ll have
a foretaste of Tom Robbins’s eighth and perhaps most beautifully crafted
novel--a work as timeless as myth yet as topical as the latest international
threat. On one level, this is a book about identity, masquerade and disguise-
-about “the false mustache of the world”--but neither the mists of Laos nor
the smog of Bangkok, neither the overcast of Seattle nor the fog of San
Francisco, neither the murk of the intelligence community nor the mummery of
the circus can obscure the linguistic phosphor that illuminates the pages of
Villa Incognito. A female fan once wrote to Tom Robbins: “Your books make me
think, they make me laugh, they make me horny and they make me aware of the
wonder of everything in life.” Villa Incognito will surely arouse a similar
response in many readers, for in its lusty, amusing way it both celebrates
existence and challenges our ideas about it. To say much more about a novel
as fresh and surprising as Villa Incognito would run the risk of diluting the
sheer fun of reading it. As his dedicated readers worldwide know full well,
it’s best to climb aboard the Tom Robbins tilt-a-whirl, kiss preconceptions
and sacred cows goodbye and simply enjoy the ride.
  Golden Threads Suzanne Del Rizzo,2020-04-15 A beloved toy fox becomes lost,
tattered, repaired, and loved for his imperfections
  Oh, The Things We're For! Innosanto Nagara,2020-11-24 A new book by the
author of A is for Activist is a rhyming, boldly illustrated vision of a
better world. When you go to a march And raise your sign high You'll make
people smile who thought you were shy And you'll make people wonder, does
that kid really know why? You DO know of course That's why you are there
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You're there to say STOP! What's happening's not fair Then they say, we know
what you're against End poverty stop war... But okay then what are you for?
Oh! What are we for! That's my favorite question And I'm sure it's yours too
Because you pay attention You have so many answers And so many options And so
many solutions that you want to impart The only hard question is where does
one start? Oh, The Things We're For! is a celebration of the better world
that is not only possible, but is here today if we choose it. Today's kids
are well aware of the many challenges that they face in a world they are
inheriting, from climate change to police violence, crowded classrooms to
healthcare. Poetically written and beautifully illustrated in Innosanto
Nagara's (A is for Activist) signature style, this book offers a vision of
where we could go--and a future worth fighting for. Oh, the Things We're For!
is a book for kids, and for the young at heart of all ages.
  Corduroy Takes a Bow Viola Davis,2024-05-14 Celebrate 50 years of America's
favorite teddy bear with a brand-new, classically illustrated picture book by
Academy Award winner Viola Davis. When Lisa takes Corduroy to the theater for
the very first time, it’s so magnificent and exciting that he just can’t help
heading out on his own to explore. From the orchestra pit to the prop table
to the dressing rooms, Corduroy sees it all. Could there be a place for
Corduroy on stage, too? Fifty years after this lovable, inquisitive teddy
bear was first introduced to readers, he’s now the star of the show. Author
Viola Davis uses her own experience as an Emmy, Tony, and Oscar Award-winning
actress to imbue Corduroy’s adventure with all the magic of the stage. A
beautifully illustrated tale with a classic feel, Corduroy Takes a Bow is
sure to spark an interest in theater in children of any age.
  The Queen Royal Collection Trust,2022-01-15 This official souvenir
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publication celebrates the Platinum Jubilee of Queen Elizabeth II, Britain's
longest-serving monarch. In February 2022, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II
will mark seventy years as monarch with a celebration known as the Platinum
Jubilee. This official publication honors the Queen's reign with a special
selection of photographs captured by professional and amateur photographers
alike. These photographs document Her Majesty's early life before she acceded
to the throne in 1952, her official role as monarch, her travel at home and
abroad in support of the Commonwealth, and her fondness for animals and
family life. These pictures also demonstrate the Queen's continued efforts to
give thanks to those who have served the monarchy and their communities, from
official garden parties to the Order of the Garter. These photographs are
accompanied by resonant quotations from speeches given by the Queen over the
years, including her wartime Children's Hour radio broadcast given at the age
of 14, her first televised Christmas Speech in 1957, and her speech welcoming
President Obama and the First Lady during their State Visit in 2011. With a
varied selection of photographs from Her Majesty's reign, The Queen takes
readers on a photographic journey of a remarkable life of duty and service.
  Red, White & Royal Blue Casey McQuiston,2019-05-14 * Instant NEW YORK TIMES
and USA TODAY bestseller * * GOODREADS CHOICE AWARD WINNER for BEST DEBUT and
BEST ROMANCE of 2019 * * BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR* for VOGUE, NPR, VANITY FAIR,
and more! * What happens when America's First Son falls in love with the
Prince of Wales? When his mother became President, Alex Claremont-Diaz was
promptly cast as the American equivalent of a young royal. Handsome,
charismatic, genius—his image is pure millennial-marketing gold for the White
House. There's only one problem: Alex has a beef with the actual prince,
Henry, across the pond. And when the tabloids get hold of a photo involving
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an Alex-Henry altercation, U.S./British relations take a turn for the worse.
Heads of family, state, and other handlers devise a plan for damage control:
staging a truce between the two rivals. What at first begins as a fake,
Instragramable friendship grows deeper, and more dangerous, than either Alex
or Henry could have imagined. Soon Alex finds himself hurtling into a secret
romance with a surprisingly unstuffy Henry that could derail the campaign and
upend two nations and begs the question: Can love save the world after all?
Where do we find the courage, and the power, to be the people we are meant to
be? And how can we learn to let our true colors shine through? Casey
McQuiston's Red, White & Royal Blue proves: true love isn't always
diplomatic. I took this with me wherever I went and stole every second I had
to read! Absorbing, hilarious, tender, sexy—this book had everything I crave.
I’m jealous of all the readers out there who still get to experience Red,
White & Royal Blue for the first time! - Christina Lauren, New York Times
bestselling author of The Unhoneymooners Red, White & Royal Blue is
outrageously fun. It is romantic, sexy, witty, and thrilling. I loved every
second. - Taylor Jenkins Reid, New York Times bestselling author of Daisy
Jones & The Six
  House of Dolls Francesca Lia Block,2010-06-01 In a little house from
another time, with lace curtains in every window and paintings hung in gold
doily frames, Wildflower, Rockstar, and Miss Selene live a warm and cozy
life. They wear fancy dresses, bake play-dough cakes, and spend their days
enjoying one another's company. For the three dolls, life is small but good.
But life is not good for Madison Blackberry, the owner of the dollhouse. Her
grandmother pays more attention to the dolls than to her. The dolls have one
another, but she is lonely in her big, empty apartment. Then one day, as
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things always do—even for dolls—everything changes. This beautiful story from
the acclaimed team of Francesca Lia Block, author of such novels as Weetzie
Bat, and Barbara McClintock, author and illustrator of many picture books,
including Adèle & Simon, brings to life the power of love, family, and
friendship.
  KnitKnit Sabrina Gschwandtner,2007-09-01 Twenty-seven artists and crafters
from around the world are profiled in this collection that highlights their
innovative and rule-breaking approaches to knitting.
  Emily's Art Peter Catalanotto,2014-10-14 What a gorgeous painting,
exclaimed the judge of Ms. Fair's first-grade art contest. What a beautiful
rabbit! For Emily, the words are a shock. Her painting is of her dog, Thor.
Not a rabbit. But instead of thinking: What's wrong with this judge? Emily
takes the words, and the judgment, to heart. Just as she takes her art. Not
everyone, not Ms. Fair, or even Emily's best friend, Kelly, can see that. At
first.
  Tiny But Mighty Hannah Shaw,2019-08-06 *A New York Times Bestseller* #1
National Bestseller Indie Bestseller From Kitten Lady, the professional
kitten rescuer, humane educator, animal advocate, and owner of the popular
Instagram @kittenxlady comes the definitive book on saving the most
vulnerable—and adorable—feline population: newborn kittens. Hannah Shaw,
better known as Kitten Lady, has dedicated her life to saving the tiniest
felines, but one doesn't have to be a professional kitten rescuer to
change—and save—lives. In Tiny but Mighty, Hannah not only outlines the
dangers newborn kittens face and how she combats them, but how you can help
every step of the way, from fighting feline overpopulation on the streets to
fostering unweaned kittens, from combating illness to combating compassion
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fatigue, from finding a vet to finding the purrfect forever home. Filled with
information on animal welfare, instructional guides, and personal rescue
stories of kittens like Chloe, Tidbit, Hank, and Badger—not to mention
hundreds of adorable kitten photos—Tiny but Mighty is the must-have kitten
book for cat lovers, current-and-future rescuers, foster parents, activists,
and advocates.
  Victoria & Albert Carly Collier,2019 Published to accompany the touring
exhibition at Laing Art Gallery, Newcastle upon Tyne: June 29-September 15,
2019; Poole Museum, Dorset: October 26, 2019-January 5, 2020; Wolverhampton
Art Gallery: March 7-May 31, 2020.
  A Baby's Gift Margaret Wise Brown,2001-04-24 Goodnight Moon In a great
green room, tucked away in bed, is a little bunny. Goodnight room, goodnight
moon. And to all the familiar things in the softly lit room -- to the picture
of the three little bears sitting in chairs, to the clocks and his socks, to
the mittens and the kittens, to everything one by one -- he says goodnight.
In this classic of modern children's literature, beloved by generations of
readers and listeners, the quiet poetry of the words and the gentle, lulling
illustrations combine to make a perfect book for the end of the day. The
Runaway Bunny Clement Hurd redrew some of his pictures for this new edition
of the profoundly comforting story of a bunny's imaginary game of hide-and-
seek and the lovingly steadfast mother who finds him every time.
  Kawase Hasui Kendall H. Brown,�����,2003 Considered one of the most
important Japanese landscape artists of the 20th century, his prints are the
modern continuations of the unforgettable works by Hiroshige and Hokusai the
19th century masters of this genre. This convenient and attractive catalogue
is an indispensable tool for collectors, scholars and dealers.
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  Making and Dressing Traditional Teddy Bears Brian Gibbs,Donna Gibbs,2000
...gives readers the choice of six different well-loved forms--for instance,
with mohair fur, wooden joints, glass eyes, stuffed with wool--all cavorting
in costumes or not. All steps are illustrated in enough detail even for
beginners. The clothes reflect global influences: a kimono-clad girl bear, a
Russian princess, a Swiss maid and mister, and charming accoutrements
(rucksacks and rocking chairs) to set the stage. More than just 'bear'
necessities.--Booklist.

Fuel your quest for knowledge with is thought-provoking masterpiece, Kimono
Teddy Bear.jpg . This educational ebook, conveniently sized in PDF ( Download
in PDF: *), is a gateway to personal growth and intellectual stimulation.
Immerse yourself in the enriching content curated to cater to every eager
mind. Download now and embark on a learning journey that promises to expand
your horizons. .
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